Bidders Questions answered

Your question:  Is it possible to extend the bid deadline to January?
Our answer:  Given the short timescale for the delivery we’re sorry to say that we can’t extend this deadline.

Your question: Would we consider extending the delivery deadline to April 2023?
Our answer: We cannot extend the project delivery deadline into April 2023, but if you are unable to complete all the work outlined by the end of March 2023, please consider submitting a quotation covering the work that you feel you can achieve during this period.

